
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Today is our last day at NUSA for the academic year 2021-22. I am incredibly grateful to you all for 

the support you give to us and we are lucky that we get to spend the days we do with your children.  

 

Heads of Year wrote letters earlier in the week outlining expectations for next year. Can I ask that 

you pay particular attention to uniform expectations and get in touch with your child’s Head of 

year ASAP if you have any concerns.  

 

Free School Meal Vouchers 

Nottingham City are sending to us one single voucher of £50 for those students in years 7 – 10 & 12, 

who are eligible for free school meals. For all of those that received free school meal vouchers for 

the May half term break, you will receive another voucher for Huggg, to cover the summer break 

and will be sent to the same email address, you do not need to do anything else, relax. For those 

that are eligible, that did not receive vouchers or that have questions, please read the below. 

 

Q&A 

My child is eligible for Free School Meals, but I have never received any vouchers, how do I 

receive them for Summer 2022? 

 

Please contact us at contact@nusa.og.uk for further details 

 

What is the value of the vouchers? 

 

£50 for the summer break, per eligible child. 

 

I did not receive a voucher previously; can I receive my other vouchers now?  

 

No, vouchers that were available for previous holidays have now expired. We only have vouchers 

for Summer 2022. 

 

When will I receive the vouchers? 

Vouchers will be issued before 3pm on Friday 22nd July 2022. 

 

Summer Club ran by Nottingham Forest 

  

NUSA will be hosting a summer club ran by Nottingham Forest over the summer period. If you wish 

to book your child a place you can do so by following this link https://bit.ly/freefunfood. Please 

note, NUSA are unable to answer questions about the club as we are simply making our space 

available, so please direct any queries to Nottingham Forest, their email 

is community@nottinghamforest.co.uk . 

  

You can find more information 

here:- https://www.asklion.co.uk/kb5/nottingham/directory/results.page?directorychannel=5_10_
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I hope you have a wonderful and safe summer. 

 

 

Emma Howard 
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